
Chair Brenner, Vice Chair O’Brien, Ranking Member Ingram and members of the Senate 
Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill 
293. My name is Lacey Johnson, and I am from Montgomery County. 
 
Please continue moving forward bill 293, protecting parent’s rights to choose whether their 
children attend Bible education classes during school hours. Our school systems should 
not be in control of determining matters such as this.  
 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to advocate for Senate Bill 293. 

Sincerely, 

Lacey Johnson 


